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Our School Attendance target is 97%
Attendance for the last 2 months is 98.1% 

Class 1 news

Class 2 news

Mrs Ewen writes; In class 1 we have been enjoying the
arrival of Spring! We have been getting busy outside,

noticing the signs of Spring all around us. This has
linked well to our science lessons about plants and

also as we learn about the weather in our geography
lessons. We are noticing that the weather in Spring

can change a lot! We also have tadpoles in the
classroom. It is fascinating watching them change

and move through the stages of their life cycles.
Reception are keeping a record of these changes in

their Tadpole Diaries. KS1 children have nearly
finished writing their Baba Yaga stories and they are

super impressive! The children are looking forward
to creating their books and adding illustrations and
I'm sure you will be as proud of their stories as I am!

Mrs Johnston writes; This year, on World Book
Day, Class 2 enjoyed an online session with the
author Michael Rosen. They were encapsulated
by his wit and particularly enjoyed his reading
of his poem 'Chocolate Cake'. Their faces were

a picture! We did, of course, enjoy some reading
time, too!

Also, this half term, we have worked hard in
Science to learn about circuits and conductors
- I know some of the children have been trying

out their circuits fortune tellers with you!  
All the children have been enthusiastically
practising for the upcoming Multiplication

Tables Check and are confidently improving
their scores, ready for the formal test in June.
They love recording their results each day to

monitor their individual line graphs.



Forest school will run on alternate Fridays. The next one is Friday,
4th April
PE Club is every Thursday until 4pm
The final singing club will be on Wednesday, 9th April
2/4/25 Diversity Role Models workshop in school
11/4/25 Easter Bonnet parade and Easter Egg Hunt (parents
invited) at 11.15am.
The last day of term is  Friday, 11th April
INSET Day- Monday 28th April
School reopens on Tuesday, 29th April.
Swimming for all children starts on Tuesday, 29th April and will be
every Tuesday for 10 weeks.

Mother’s Day

Diary Dates 

Swimming lessons for all children, from Reception to
Year 4 will be starting from Tuesday 29th April. The

lessons will run for 10 weeks. 
A letter with more information will go out to parents

next week.

Swimming

Thank- you to everyone who came for our Mother’s
Day lunch. We hoped you enjoyed Philippa’s lovely food

and the chocolate nests that the children made for
you.


